
 

It has been so rewarding 
teaching your child this year. I 
feel blessed to have had such 
a great class and to be a part 

of your child’s academic 
growth. I wish your family a 
wonderful summer and your 
child much success in next 

year!  

 
 
 
 
Thank you! 
Thank you for all your support collaborating with me 
to help your child achieve success in 1st grade.  All 
the countless hours you have spent on homework 
packets, spelling practice, math review, reading 
passages, and reading daily absolutely means 
everything and has helped your child to feel good 
about school and succeed. So again, I thank you!   
 
End of Year activities 
Monday, May 23th: Game Day 

 Bring a board game to play with friends. 
Tuesday, May 24th: Campfire Reading Day 

 Dress in your pajamas (you can bring 
slippers to wear in the classroom, but make 
sure you wear regular shoes to school so you 
can still play during recess). 

 Bring a blanket, pillow, and flashlight. 
 Bring any books from home that you would 

like to read. 
Wednesday, May 25th: Picnic Lunch 

 We will be having lunch outside and having 
a special popsicle.  

Thursday, May 26th: Last day of First Grade! 
 6th Grade Clap Out 
 Half day (11:40 early release) 

 
Report Cards 
Report cards will be available for you to view 
ONLINE on the last day of school, May 27th after 5 
pm.   
 
Placements for next year 
This time of year, we typically receive questions and 
requests about student placements for 2nd grade.  
Please understand that we appreciate and consider 
your input! However, it is our responsibility to take 
all students needs into consideration and make the 
most appropriate placements. We ask that you 
refrain from asking your children who they would 
like to have as a teacher next year since things may 
not turn out the way they think it will. We cannot 
guarantee parent requests. Our goal is to create 
well balanced classes. We are an A+ school.  All the 
teachers here at Riggs are great, so your child will 
be in good hands!   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
*Your child’s next year’s teacher placements will 
be sent to you later in the summer via Infinite 
Campus. Make sure you have signed up!!! 
http://www.cusd80.com/Domain/5058 
*Make sure your address is updated with the office! 
*If you do not plan to attend Riggs next year, 
please inform the front office ASAP.   
 
End of the year items 
I will be sending home your child’s belongings from 
the school year. Be looking for items in your child’s 
backpack.  
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates to Remember  
 May 23 – Game Day (bring board games) 
 May 24 – Campfire Reading Day (wear Pjs and bring 

blankets & a flashlight) 
 May 25 – Be Kind Assembly, first grade picnic lunch 
 May 26 – Last Day, 6th grade clap out, 11:40 release 

time 
 
May and Summer Birthdays 
Allison – May 25  
Ethan – June 30 
Nick – July 11 
 
 

~Mrs. Wendy Dafoe~ 
 dafoe.wendy@chandler.k12.az.us 

480.224.3400 ext 3447 
Classroom Website 

http://www.mychandlerschools.org/Page/22610 
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